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Boonville Natural Gas

EMERGENCY CONTACT:
1-812-897-2260

PRODUCTS/DOT GUIDEBOOK ID#/GUIDE#:
Natural Gas	 1971	 115

 INDIANA 
COUNTIES OF OPERATION:

Warrick
_______________________________________
Changes may occur. Contact the operator to 
discuss their pipeline systems and areas of 
operation.

BOONVILLE NATURAL GAS CORP
A Local Distribution Company

Boonville Natural Gas Corporation 
serves portions of Warrick County, 
Indiana, including the towns of 
Boonville, Chandler, Tennyson, and 
Folsomville. We are a privately-owned 
regulated utility.

OUR PIPELINE SAFETY PROGRAM

An unseen network of underground 
facilities delivers clean, safe natural 
gas to our residential, commercial 
and industrial customers. Our trained 
staff monitors our pipeline facilities 
constantly and is available 24/7 to meet 
emergency needs.

We do routine inspections of our 
facilities to detect potential problems 
before they become safety concerns. 
These inspections, many of which are 
required by law, include detailed pipeline 
corrosion monitoring and surveys for 
detecting leaks and other potential 
problems. We also receive periodic 
inspections by the Indiana Office of 
Pipeline Safety, a Division of the Indiana 
Utility Regulatory Commission.

Our staff is constantly on the alert 
for third-party excavators who may 
unknowingly dig near our pipelines. 
Damage by outside parties, such as 
excavating contractors or even property 

owners, is the leading cause of damage 
to pipelines in the United States, and 
we work hard to protect our facilities. To 
help prevent damage, we communicate 
frequently with landowners, contractors, 
and others who may be working around 
the lines so that proper precautions 
can be taken. We also participate in 
Indiana’s “one-call” system, which 
provides information to other utilities 
before people begin digging. 

We conduct regular meetings and 
provide other communications to local 
emergency responders and public 
officials to discuss the nature of our 
facilities and to formulate plans to 
be used in the case of emergency 
situations near our pipelines.

A top priority of the US Department of 
Transportation’s Pipeline and Hazardous 
Materials Administration (PHMSA) is 
prevention of excavating damage to the 
nation’s pipeline network. They have 
developed a comprehensive nation-
wide damage prevention program to 
protect underground facilities. All 50 
states have “one-call” systems in place 
which provide telephone numbers for 
anyone doing excavating to call before 
they begin. The One-call operator will 
notify all underground facility operators, 
such as local utilities, of the planned 
excavation so that company personnel 
can mark the location of its facilities. 

To reach your local one-call system, 
you can dial “811” from any state and 
be connected automatically to the 
local one-call system. In Indiana, you 
can call 811 or, if you are unable to 
connect, you can call 1-800-382-5544 
to be connected directly to the Indiana 
Pipeline Safety system. There is no 
charge to the landowner or excavator 
for this service. In addition, our phones 
are answered 24/7 at our regular office 
number, 812-897-2260, and personnel 
on call will be contacted to deal with any 
urgent natural gas safety concerns with 
our facilities.


